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Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
1924 South 55th St. #2
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Carl,

WEO

RADIO

EORIA’S BEST ADVERTISING BUY
XX RO REX: PEORIA, iLL. 61603

AREA CODE 309-674-1020

March 17, 1971

I am happy to report that your letter of reception is extremely accurate.
I am always glad to hear from distant points that have received our

signal.

We are a 1,000 watt, clear-channel, non-directional daytimer. I am
enclosing a coverage map for your reference.

Thank you very much for taking the time to write.

Very truly yours,
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Norman R. 1cca
Operations Diredtor
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